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Planning
Comments on NYM/2012/0828/FL at Red Barn, Littlebeck Lane, Sneaton, YO22 5HY -
Case Officer Mr P Jones

" Please say NO to this mine in our National Park!
" "How can we trust their future plans, their plans and statements so far for this mine are like shifting sand?

- They have been very cavalier setting up this temporary,exploratory potash borehole, please do not give
them an extension beyond the permission they already have. They should reinstate the damage they have
done without permission.

They are behaving as though they already have permission for this mine?

Please send me a personal letter for a change, | find the standard letter a bit insulting as a resident in this
area.

Comments made by Ms Susan Willmington of Red Barn, Littlebeck Lane, Sneaton, YO22 SHY
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Planning
Comments on NYM/2012/0828/FL at Low Farm, The CIiff, Ugglebanby, Whithy, YO225HX

- Case Officer Mr P Jones

1. The very visible (obtrusive) nature of the access road and spoilage, much more so than the previous
borehole sites is in direct contradiction to C.Fraser's statements about developing the mine site"in an
unobtrusive manner". If this is merely the borehole, how much greater when the mine itself is dug?

2. Retrospective planning permission, if granted, devalues the planning process, and gives a signal to
developers that they can do what they like. What chance do the NYM Authority have to reverse any
unauthorized development once this scheme is underway?

Comments made by Dr David Cunion of Low Farm, The CIiff, Ugglebanby, Whitby, YO225HX

Comment Type is Comment






